
 

 

 

 

23.01.24 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Celebrate Reading at Our Book Fair! 

We are very excited to inform you that we shall be running a Scholastic Book 

Fair from Tuesday 

6th February through to Friday 9th February. 

 

The days and timings are as follows: 
 

Tuesday 6th 

February 

3:15-3:45 

Wednesday 7th 

February 

3:15-3:45 

Thursday 8th 

February 

3:15- 4:00 

Friday 9th February 

3:15-3:45 

 

All purchases will be cashless and books can be purchased using a contactless 

machine. We are pleased to announce that the world book day tokens can also be 

used to receive £1 off of each book. 

 

We hope that the book fair will be able to give all families the opportunity to 
browse high quality books that the children will be able to enjoy time and time 

again. 

 

We look forward to supporting our children's love for reading and to share a 

variety of books with you all. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 
Mrs Wheelwright 

Reading Leader  
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